
 

Dear Laronde Parents, 
 
Our biennial Laronde Spring 
Fair is fast approaching! On 
Friday, May 13, 2016 we will 
celebrate the season with 
activities and entertainment 
for all ages.  Bouncy castle, 
dunk tank, ponies, games, 
food, raffles and more! 
 
We are seeking support for 
this volunteer-run PAC 
fundraiser.  
 
Can you or your business 
help contribute to this 
wonderful event? If you or your employer would like to donate to the silent auction 
please contact Lisa or Maidra at lisaclarke604@outlook.com or text at 604-725-5325.  We 
are seeking 50 donations large and small to complete our amazing silent auction.  
 
Gift Cards, goods or services, as donation items will be graciously accepted. We need to 
confirm donations for the auction by May 06, 2016. If you would prefer to donate your 
time, we would be very grateful for your assistance on the day of the fair. All business and 
individuals who donate items for prizes or raffles will be acknowledged in newsletters 
and/or on signs displayed throughout the event. 
 
All the money raised from the Spring Fair will augment the Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 
support of the school’s programs of sports, music, cultural endeavors and playground 
equipment. These programs provide rich experiences for all the students at Laronde 
Elementary. Spring Fair 2014, the Silent Auction raised $3296.25!  
 
We truly appreciate any and all support from our Laronde families. Please be sure to mark 
your calendar for May 13, 2016 from 2:30-6:00 pm at Laronde Elementary. We look 
forward to sharing a wonderful time with you! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Lisa Clarke & Maidra McGunigal 
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